
May 14, 2020  

 

Dear Family and Friends, 

I am writing to you today with important news.  

On May 7 the Health Office of the City of San Francisco issued Health Office Order No. 

C19-13 requiring all nursing facilities in the city — including all residents and staff — to 
cooperate with the San Francisco Department of Public Health (SFDPH) to submit to 
testing for the coronavirus. 

The SFDPH will be coming to St. Anne’s to do the testing on Monday, May 18, 2020. 

Consent forms for testing were sent already to designated health-care 
representatives. For Residents who are independent in making their own health-care 
decisions, consent forms will be given to them to fill-out. 

Thus far, the facility is COVID-19 free. Thank God! 

Once again, we thank you for your prayers and support. Please know that the Sisters 
and I continue to pray that you and your families stay safe, healthy and at peace. 

God Bless, 
Sr Theresa Gertrude, l.s.p. 
 


